
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
Sept. 19 

Terry Fox Walk 
“Dress in School Colours” 

Sept 19 
SCC Meeting 

Sept 19 
Kindergarten A Begins 

Sept 19 
Run Club Cross-Country Meet - Langham 

Sept 20  
Kindergarten B Begins 

Sept 21 
Hotdog Sale Grades 1-3 

Sept 22 
Hotdog Sale Grades 4-5 

Sept 23 
Extra-Curricular Grade 5 Soccer - Dalmeny 

Sept 23 
Step Up for Mental Health Club Run 

Diefenbaker Park 
Sept. 26 & 27 

School Picture Days 
Sept. 29 

 
Wear Your Orange Shirt Day 

Sept 29 
Jr. Sky Boyz Drum and Dance Group 

Assembly 

Sept. 30  
No School 

National Day for Truth and Reconciliation 

 
September 

Events 
Bulletin 

Jr. Sky Boyz Drum and Dance Group – 
September 29, 2002 

 
The Jr. Sky Boyz Drum and Dance Group from Stobart School in PSSD will be 
joining us at on September 29th, to share their gift of music, song and dance 
with our staff and students.  Stobart Community School is working to promote 
Truth and Reconciliation through song and dance.  The Sky Boyz Jr. drumming 
group, led by Mr. Peter Eagle and Dancers (Jingle, Fancy, Grass, Traditional) 
will join us on this special morning and share their gifts with us at ÉWES as we 
seek to learn.  

Students are encouraged to wear orange in recognition of National Day for 
Truth and Reconciliation. 

 

 

8:25 AM Welcome Bell  
8:30 AM Morning Classes Begin  
10:00 AM Recess (Staggered)  
10:30 AM Recess (Staggered)  
12:00-12:29 PM   Lunch / Staggered  
12:20-12:42 PM   Lunch / Staggered 
12:42 PM Classes Resume  
2:42 PM Dismissal  
 

* Outside supervision begins at 8:15am, we ask for 
the safety of our students that they do not arrive at 

school before this time. 

ÉWES Bell Times 

Edsby: watch your emails for information coming out soon 
You will soon be receiving an email asking that you sign up for 
an app called Edsby. Edsby is replacing Powerschool in our 
school division and will be used by teachers to: 
•       Do their attendance  
•       Communicate with parents 
•       Enter grades 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

École Warman Elementary School Healthy Hunger Information 
Healthy Hunger is Back!! École Warman Elementary will once again be offering hot lunches through the 
Healthy Hunger program for the 2022-2023 school year. Proceeds will be going toward the school 
playground enhancement fundraising initiatives. 
 
Healthy Hunger Lunch ordering is offered to all staff and students from K-Grade 5.  Please note however, 
that for kindergarten classes, Healthy Hunger will alternate between Kindergarten A and B Days.  Please 
only order for kindergarten students on their attending day – double check your calendars! 

Schedule: 
October 6th– Subway – Kindergarten B & Grades 1-5. 
October 19th– Boston Pizza – Kindergarten A & Grades 1-5. 
November 3rd– Smoke’s Poutinerie – Kindergarten B & Grades 1-5. 
November 16th– Pizza Hut – Kindergarten A & Grades 1-5. 
December 1st – Booster Juice – Kindergarten B & Grades 1-5. 
December 21st – Wendel Clark’s – Kindergarten A & Grades 1-5. 
*We will add more dates to our second half of the school year later on. 
 

If you already have an account, please proceed to the Healthy Hunger website (www.healthyhunger.ca) and log 
into your account.  At the end of the school year Healthy Hunger always erases your child(ren) from your 
account so you will be prompted to add your child(ren) and which grade/teacher they are with for this school 
year.  Please ensure that you select the city/town as Warman and the school as École Warman 
Elementary School.  Once you have added your child(ren) you are then able to place your order.  If you are 
new and have not created an account, please proceed to the Healthy Hunger website, and click the green 
Learn More button under Parents and then sign up for a free account.  
 

• Once you are into your account you will notice that the hot lunch options/dates have been set up for 
the remainder of the school year (except June – more info will follow).  If you would like to proceed 
and order all your lunches “available to date” you can.  At any time you may log back into your account 
to make changes to your orders. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the lunches, please contact the school at wes@spiritsd.ca.  If you have questions or 
require technical help with the Healthy Hunger website, please call their helpline at 1-800-818-6260. 
 

This option involves use of a third-party on-line scheduler. By using the service, you understand that Healthy Hunger is not 
affiliated with Ecole Warman Elementary School and that you are trusting Healthy Hunger with data you enter.  Healthy 
Hunger's privacy policy can be found at https://healthyhunger.ca/privacy_policy.php 

École Warman Elementary Extra-Curricular Club Information 

Grade 5 Soccer Club: 
The season has started! The grade 5 extra-curr. 
soccer club practices twice a week after school. 
Players will be learning and developing basic 
soccer skills while having fun.  The team is 
excited to be attending 2 tournaments that will 
be held during the school day taking place on 
September 23rd and October 6th.  
 

Run Club: 
This year we have over 120 grade 4 & 5 students 
in the run club.  They practice twice a week over 
the lunch break. The run team will be attending 
the Cameco Step-up for Mental Health Run on 
September 23rd .  Some of our runners have also 
chosen to compete in the Langham X-Country 
meet on September 19th.  Good luck runners! 

http://www.healthyhunger.ca/
mailto:wes@spiritsd.ca
https://healthyhunger.ca/privacy_policy.php

